
Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to announce the return of ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ at Archbishop Sentamu
Academy on Friday 10th December! This will be a fabulous event inline with ‘Save the
Children’. Although NOT compulsory, we are hoping that all staff and students will participate in
this event.

For the small contribution of £1 (see details below) we are hoping to spread a little bit of festive
cheer and celebrate the community spirit at Christmas.

All proceeds will go to ‘Save the Children’.

What can your child wear?

- Any Christmas/ festive themed jumper
- Christmas T-shirts
- Festive headwear (such as headbands etc)
- NO HATS

Students MUST still wear their SCHOOL SHIRT and TIE beneath their Christmas clothing.
School trousers MUST also be worn and appropriate school shoes.

Please, no Christmas themed jewellery.

If you wish for your child to participate then all they need to do is bring £1 to their tutor on the
following days:

Monday 6th December

Tuesday 7th December

Wednesday 8th December

We are anticipating a great deal of participation and the spread of some much needed
Christmas cheer!

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!


